
From: Eitan AA <

Sent: 16 January 2023 11:58 

To: Matthew Dempsey 

Cc: Planning Planning 

Subject: Re: 2022/4009/P Akenside Planning Objection 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Mathew, 

Would you be kind enough to update me. 

I understand there have been a couple of other objections. 

Thanks 

 

Subject: RE: 2022/4009/P Akenside Planning Objection  

  
Dear Eitan, 
  
Thank you for your e-mail.  I can confirm receipt of your objection, and that I have added this to the 

file for consideration. 
  
  
  
Kind regards, 
Matthew 

--  
Matthew Dempsey  
Planning Officer  

 

     

Subject: 2022/4009/P Akenside Planning Objection 

  

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 



Dear Mathew, 
 
Please find attached a letter objecting to this application. 
 
Please confirm receipt of this email. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Eitan Arrusi 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 

copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in 

error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new 

Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and 

residents. 

http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement

















